
OFFICE OF THE 
BRITISH COLUMBIA CONTAINER 
TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

March 7, 2016 

This memo is to notify TLS licence holders that the summary of the consultations undertaken by the Office of the BC 

Container Trucking Commissioner (the "OBCCTC") on the upcoming licensing process is now available on the OBCCTC 

website - www.bc-ctc.ca/consultationsummary. 

The final TLS licence application criteria and protocol will be released later this month. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Crawford 

BC Container Trucking Deputy Commissioner 
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